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FOLLOW   CHS   ON   FACEBOOK:   
Cambridge   H.S.   Bobcats   
FOLLOW   CHS   ON   TWITTER:   
@Bobcats_CHS   
FOLLOW   CHS   ATHLETICS   ON   TWITTER:   
@bluebobcats   
FOLLOW   CHS   STUDENT   SERVICES   ON   
TWITTER:   
@CatsHSCounselor   
  

ATTENDANCE   
Please   make   sure   you   send   in   a   note   or   contact   
Mrs.   Bontrager,   Attendance   Secretary,   at   
740-435-1102   or   740-435-1100   option   #2    if   
your   child   is   absent   any   day   of   the   year.    The   
school   attendance   policy   is   listed   in   the   student   
handbook   and   on   the   school   website.   
  

CHS   CLASS/CLUBS   
2021   Class   Advisor:    Mr.   Slaughter   
2022   Class   Advisor:     Mrs.   Hannon   &   Mrs.   
Gibson   
2023   Class   Advisor:     Mrs.   R.   Todd   
2024   Class   Advisor:     Ms.   LePage   
National   Honor   Society:     Dr.   Sherry   
Student   Council:     Mrs.   Hains   &   Ms.   LePage   
Key   Club:     Mrs.   Perkins   &   Mrs.   Williams   
Yearbook   Club:     Mrs.   R.   Todd   
Spanish   Club:     Miss   Richcreek   
Fellowship   of   Christian   Students:     Mrs.   
Hoylman   
Mindfulness   Matters:     Mrs.   Tuttle   
CATS   GSA    (Gay-Straight   Alliance ):     Mrs.   Tuttle   
CHS   eSports   Club:     Mr.   Boyd   
  

Student   Emails   
Check   your   school   email   regularly!    The   Daily   
Announcements   are   emailed   to   all   students   
every   morning   (including   Career   Center,   Remote   
Students,   Pathways   and   full   time   CCP   
Students).    Important   information   is   emailed   to   
students   regularly.   
  

IMPORTANT   DATES   
Friday,   Nov   6th    -   End   of   1st   Grading   Period   
Wednesday,   Nov   11th   -   NO   SCHOOL    -   
Veterans   Day   
Thursday,   Nov   12th   -   NO   SCHOOL    (students)   -   
Day   &   Eve   Parent/Teacher   Phone   Conferences   
Friday,   Nov   13th   -   NO   SCHOOL    (students)   -   
Staff   Development   Day     
Tuesday,   Nov   17th    -   Report   Cards   sent   home   
w/   students   
Wednesday,   Nov   25th   thru   Friday,   Nov   27th   -   
NO   SCHOOL    -   Thanksgiving   Break   
Thursday,   Dec   24th   thru   Friday,   Jan   1st   -   NO   
SCHOOL    -   Christmas   Break   
Monday,   Jan   18th   -   NO   SCHOOL    -   MLK   Day   
Friday,   Jan   29th    -   End   of   2nd   Grading   Period   
Monday,   Feb   15th     - NO   SCHOOL - Presidents   Day   
Thursday,   April   1st    -   End   of   3rd   Grading   Period   
Friday,   April   2nd   -   NO   SCHOOL    -   Spring   Break   
Thursday,   April   8th   -    Evening   PT   Conferences   
Sunday,   May   23rd    -   Graduation   Ceremony   
Wednesday,   May   26th    -   Last   Day   for   9th,   10th   
&   11th   grade   students;   End   of   4th   Grading   Per.   
  

NATIONAL   HONOR   SOCIETY   
Students   in   11th   and   12th   grades   who   had   a   
3.5   or   higher   GPA   after   the   3rd   quarter   of   
spring   2020   were   invited   to   join   NHS.   
Eligible   students   were   contacted   through   
their   school   email   in   August   and   September.   
Invited   students   completed   an   online   
application   and   many   of   those   applicants   
have   been   accepted   into   NHS.    We   
recognized   the   new   members   during   our   
Homecoming   assembly   and   they   will   be   fully   
inducted   in   the   spring.    Students   in   grades   
10-12   who   have   a   3.5   GPA   after   the   3rd   
quarter   in   spring   2021   will   again   be   invited   
to   apply   and   qualifying   students   will   also   be   
inducted   in   the   spring   2021.    Follow   NHS   on   
Twitter   @CHSbobcatNHS.    Please   contact   
Ann   Sherry   if   you   have   any   questions:   
ann.sherry@cambridgecityschools.org   
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JOSTENS   INFORMATION   
Seniors:   If   you   need   to   place   your   
graduation   order,   you   can   order   on-line   at  
jostens.com.    You   can   also   order   by   calling   
Jostens   at:    1-800-567-8367.    Class   Rings   
can   also   be   ordered   at   jostens.com.   
  

PARENT/TEACHER   CONFERENCES   
Virtual   Parent/Teacher   Conferences   will   be   held   
on   Thursday,   November   12th   from   8:00   a.m.   to   
11:30   a.m.,   12:30   p.m.   to   2:30   p.m.   and   4:30   
p.m.   to   7:30   p.m.    To   make   an   appointment,   
please   email   
jennifer.reed@cambridgecityschools.org    or   call   
740-435-1106.     

  
CHS   Website   
Please   take   time   to   check   out   our   CHS   
website.    The   Daily   Announcements   
(Bobcat   Bulletin)   are   posted   daily   to   the   
website.   
https://www.cambridgecityschools.org/camb 
ridgehighschool   
  

STUDENT   SUPPORT   OFFICE   INFORMATION   
Phone:   740-435-1106   or   740-435-1100   option   #3   
Fax:    740-435-1107   
Rod   Gray,   School   Counselor   (11th   &   12th   grade)   
rod.gray@cambridgecityschools.org   
Trudy   Tuttle,   School   Counselor   (9th   &   10th   
grade)   
trudy.tuttle@cambridgecityschools.org   
Casey   McVicker,   Student   Support   Liaison   
casey.mcvicker@cambridgecityschools.org   
Lovel   Quinn,   Career   Navigator   
lovel.quinn@cambridgecityschools.org   
  

COLLEGE   VISITS   
College   Visits   need   to   be   approved   before   
attending.    Juniors   &   Seniors:    3   visits   per   year.   
We   recommend   scheduling   them   on   non-school   
days.    Forms   are   available   in   the   Student   
Services   Office   &   MUST   be   completed   and   
returned   to   Mrs.   Bontrager   at   least   3   days   
BEFORE    the   visit.   
  

CANNED   FOOD   DRIVE   
The   National   Honor   Society   (NHS)   at   CHS   
will   be   holding   a   canned   food   drive.    The   
drive   will   occur   during   lunches   for   the   week   
of   Nov   17-20.    Students   may   bring   in   a   
dollar   to   use   to   try   to   “make   a   basket”.    If   
they   make   the   basket,   the   student   gets   the   
dollar   back.    Students   may   also   bring   in   a   
non-perishable   food   item   to   play   the   game.   
All   of   the   food   and   money   will   be   donated   to   
the   Salvation   Army.    Questions   can   be   sent   
to    ann.sherry@cambridgecityschools.org .   
  

PROGRESS   BOOK   ACCESS   
To   log   on,   visit   the   CHS   website   and   click   on   
“Families”   or   “Students”   and   then   “Progress   
Book   Login”.    Teachers   update   their   grades   
and   lesson   plans   weekly.    If   you   do   not   have   
your   registration   key,   please   see   Mrs.   Reed   
or   call   740-435-1106.   
  

COMMUNITY   SERVICE   
Each   student   is   required   to   complete   40   hours   of   
community   service   before   graduation.     Senior   
hours   are   due   by   Friday,   May   7th,   in   order   to   
graduate.     Students   are   strongly   encouraged   to   
complete   at   least   20   hours   of   service   by   the   end   
of   their   sophomore   year.    Senior   privileges   
(second   semester   senior   year)   are   dependent,   in   
part,   on   completion   of   the   CS   requirement.    CS   
opportunities   are   emailed   to   students   daily   and   
located   on   the   CHS   website.    If   you   have   any   
questions,   contact   Mr.   Bunting   or   Mrs.   Reed   at   
740-435-1100.    The   CS   form   must   be   completed   
and   signed   before   turning   them   into   the   CS   box   
in   Student   Services.    CS   forms   are   available   in   
the   offices   and   on   the   CHS   website.   
  

SCHOOL   FEES   
Students   will   receive   a   blank   report   card   if   
their   school   fees   are   not   paid   --   it   will   show   
the   amount   of   fees   that   are   owed.   The   fee   
amount   is   also   listed   on   the   Interim   Reports.   
If   you   have   questions   about   fees,   please   
contact   Mrs.   Valentine   at   740-435-1130.   
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